
 The James Erskine Primary Canteen is happy to
announce that we are now using Cashless for all

recess and lunch orders as of Term 1, 2020

What is Cashless?
The Cashless app makes school life easier for parents, starting with the

canteen. Parents can order and pay for recess and lunch for
their kids from the Cashless website and app. Simple!

James Erskine Primary School
Welcome to Cashless!

What do I do with my Flexischools account?

Simply contact Flexischools to advise you are closing your account and
you would like your remaining funds refunded.

How do I get started?
Just go to www.cashless.school or download our mobile apps to

get started!

How much does it cost?
Your first 3 orders do not incur any fees, so feel free to try it out!

 
After that there is a simple low fee of $5 per child per term. We

don't like hidden fees either, so this covers all transactions, top ups &
purchases.


